## Nursery Newsletter Summer 1 2022



Hello everyone

We have had a lovey half term learning about our local area, spring and Easter. Next half term Morning Nursery's theme will be focusing on growing and new Life which will involve planting and caring for seeds. Our texts will be Oliver's Vegetables and Supertato. We will also be learning and thinking about special people and people who help us in our community.

Our Afternoon Nursery children will continue to focus on Personal, Social and Emotional Development and continue to build on relationships with new friends and adults in the setting.

At snack time, we will continue to have a healthy snack and a drink of milk or water. All children are encouraged to try the different fruits provided (even if it's just a few nibbles!) We like to reward our children and sometimes this may be a biscuit or sweet treat. If you do not want your child to be rewarded in this way, please advise a member of staff and a stamp will be given as an alternative. Whenever possible we will be asking children to help prepare snacks and treats as it helps with their fine motor and communication and language skills. Thank you to all the parents who have contributed to our snack fund as it does help us provide resources that enable the children to do this. It would be wonderful if parents could still continue to make a voluntary weekly donation of 50p to enable us to continue this.

Thank you to everyone who has uploaded pictures and videos to Evidence Me. I would like to take this opportunity to apologise to anyone who uploaded observations that were not seen last term. Due to a change in notification settings from the app school were not alerted to any uploads but we are aware of the situation now Please do continue to upload anything that you would like us to see regarding your child's development as we love to see what the children get up to at home and this gives the children an opportunity to chat to us about what they have been doing. It would be lovely to see some of the adventures the children have had over the holidays.

As children sometimes have toileting accidents, you may wish to send a spare set of clothes for your child. Could you please ensure that these are in a small bag. Please could you please also ensure that <u>all</u> clothes have your child's name on them as this helps us to easily identify and return them. This is especially important regarding cardigans and jumpers. We are always grateful for donations of old clothing such as joggers and leggings.

Please can your child have a waterproof/showerproof coat with them every day as we always spend part of the day outside and the weather can be changeable. Even on rainy days we try to get out as much as possible. Please also ensure they wear sensible shoes without laces as they will be running, jumping and climbing outside. As the weather is hopefully starting to get warmer you may wish to send a sun hat or cap and put sun cream on your child before their session.

If you have any questions and don't want to catch a member of staff at drop off or pick up time please email or telephone the school office and one of the Nursery team will get back to you as soon as possible.

Miss Green and Miss Dredge.